
From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - Department of Planning and
Environment

To: DPE PS ePlanning Mailbox
Subject: Webform submission from: Activation Precincts SEPP and the Parkes draft master plan
Date: Thursday, 17 October 2019 7:46:54 PM

Submitted on Thu, 17/10/2019 - 19:46
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am submitting on behalf of my organisation
First Name: Kasie 
Last Name: Ferguson
Name Withheld: No
Email: 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Parkes
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: I think the SAP is a wonderful addition to an already booming town. The
potential economic benefits in the local community will secure the future of Parkes and
sustain the growth that we are starting to see within the Parkes shire.. As a business owner
we welcome the growth and new opportunities that this will present. It is an exciting time
for our region and we cannot wait to be apart of it! 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/activation-precincts-sepp-
and-parkes-draft-master-plan
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